
ERRATA 
 
RE: NRCB SIR2 Correspondence with Alberta Environment and Parks (September 23, 2019) 
 

On September 23, 2019 the NRCB sent a letter to Alberta Environment and Parks (AEP) that included 

questions from the Board in relation to the review of the environmental impact assessment of the 

Springbank Off-Stream Reservoir Project. The NRCB reviews the environmental impact assessment as an 

integral component of the proponent’s (Alberta Transportation) application to the NRCB seeking 

approval to construct and operate the Springbank project. Consistent with established practice, the 

NRCB contributes its questions to AEP for inclusion in a comprehensive supplemental information 

request to be sent to the proponent, but does not make the questions public until they have been 

included in this comprehensive package. However, the NRCB inadvertently posted the September 23, 

2019 correspondence and questions to its website.   

The NRCB has removed this correspondence as it has determined it appropriate to continue with 

established practice. The NRCB will repost the correspondence and questions to its website as part of 

the AEP release of the second SIR information request to Alberta Transportation. 

Direct any questions to Bill Kennedy at bill.kennedy@nrcb.ca or 403-297-4304. 
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